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WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY 

ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 83130 

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY February 5, 1974 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
1231 Fourth Street, S. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20024 

Dear Jim: 

I will try to get an interested student to work up the matters in 
your letter. Regarding what's in your P.S., I haven't been in 
contact with Lifton for a couple of years. The last time I saw 
him was when Bud and I visited him in Los Angeles. I tertainly 
7.wouldn't give him any of the materials, and I haven't simvn them 
to anyone else. Let me know if you want me to put them aside 
and not publish anything about them. I gather you have rtade some 
headway and will be having a hearing soon. When is it scheduled for? 

Best wishes. 

tours very truly 

Richard H. Popkin 
RHP:mm 

P.S. The address of the St. Louis Sentinel is 1221 Loctnt Street, 
St. Louis, Missouri. 


